
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, August 3, 2023 1 :36 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04493-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux; Diane Hood 
FW: Duke Energy rate increase 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230020 

-----Original Message-----
From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2023 11:26 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Duke Energy rate increase 

Consina sent this to you on 7/28/2023 and you haven't answered, and she has not completed the CATS form 1425780C 
(because she is waiting for your reply). Now the customer has sent this, I can't add it until the original is posted in the 
CATS form 

-----Original Message-----
From: David Mccubbin <dave.mccubbin@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 9:20 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Duke Energy rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Did you receive my request for information below? 

Sent from Dave's iPhone 

> On Jul 25, 2023, at 12:50 PM, David Mccubbin <dave.mccubbin@icloud.com> wrote: 
> 
> I guess the increases for Duke Energy went into effect last winter, but I just noticed my recent bill covering the period 
ending July 20, 2023 was 20% higher than it would have been using last year's rates. Why the big increase? When was 
this approved? 
> Thank you. 
> 
> Dave Mccubbin 
> 376 Hattie St. 
> Palm Harbor, FL 34683 
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